
 
 

 

 

 

 
On July 5th 2018 at approximately 1800 hours, Sheriff Brian Burnett reports an accident involving a train versus 
pedestrian on the railroad tracks in the area of Goodwin Road and Ruby Street in Cashmere, WA. The reporting party, 
Burlington Northern Santé Fe Railroad (BNSF), told Rivercom the accident occurred near train track milepost 1662.5.  
 
The Chelan County Sheriff’s Office arrived in the area along with multiple Chelan County Fire Department units and 
Ballard Ambulance. The victim was located underneath a train car approximately 250 feet west of the front engine. 
Ballard Ambulance Paramedics confirmed the victim was deceased.  
 
The train had been eastbound at approximately 25 miles per hour when they observed a male approximately 200-300 
feet in front of the train.  The male was walking away from them in the middle of the tracks.  The investigation indicates 
the male was wearing headphones and walking eastbound, the same direction the train was travelling. The train 
operators activated the horn multiple times but the male did not respond.  
 
The deceased has been identified as 32 year old Mario Villalobos Subias, a resident of Mexico.   Family has been notified.    
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For Immediate Release     Contact:  Chief Rick Johnson 

Incident #:  18C07019      Phone: 509-667-6833  
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